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From: Nyssa Pinkerton <REDACTED>  
Date: 28 April 2022 at 19:20:18 BST 
To: Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk 
Subject: Ravelston Park 

To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I am writing to register my full support for the purchase of Ravelston Park Pavilion and small area of 
parkland by the Blackhall Community Trust. The current nursery does outstanding work in a 
outdated and run down building and a purpose built nursery which can provide more spaces is 
desperately needed. Blackhall as a community is sorely lacking in community spaces and the 
proposed provision of such space will add incredible value to the new building.  
 
I am aware there is a highly vocal minority opposed to this project but I sincerely hope that the 
project will not be derailed by what seems to be a personal grudge.  
 
Yours,  
 
Nyssa Pinkerton 
REDACTED 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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